
On Friday 7th of October Southborough boys’ team played 

a football tournament at Crystal Palace Academy Dome. We 

were so excited and raring to go but we knew it was going to be 

a really tough tournament and the opposition would be very 

strong. 

We were in a group of 4 and had to play each team twice. 

We drew the first game 0 -0 with Four Elms. 

We beat St Mark’s 1-0 with a goal from Harry. 

We beat Harris Shortlands 1-0 nil with a brilliant goal from 

Jack. 

We beat St Marks 2-1 nil with one goal from Ben and a 

great header from Musa. 

We unfortunately lost to Four Elms 1-0 

We beat Harris Shortlands 1 nil with a goal from Ben. 

We had won our group and were through to the semi-

finals against Hayes. The game ended goaless and still 0-0 

after extra time. 

It was down to penalties. Zac made 3 (out of 3) amazing 

saves and Harry coolly scored in the bottom corner and we 

were through to the final. 

Unfortunately we lost the final to Wickham Common who 

were an amazing team. 

We had finished runners up in the tournament losing in the 

final to Wickham Common. 

Huge congratulations to: Zac A, Frederick J, JJ W, Daniel 

J, Harry S, Ben J, Musa C, Freddie M and Jack R. 

We are now going to represent Crystal Palace at the 

South East tournament next term. 

Mr Fotheringham was absolutely delighted with the way 

we played as a team supporting and encouraging each other 

and we played absolutely brilliantly. Well done boys, Mr 

Fotheringham is very proud of you!! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


